
Dear Oregon House of Representatives, 

 

I respectfully oppose HB 3402 and urge you not to cut local funding from HB 2025. I work for 

the City of Portland and am a member of AFSCME 189 which represents 1,100 workers at the 

City of Portland. This cut would mean 60 of my coworkers would be out of work. And these are  

essential transportation safety and maintenance jobs. Please consider both the short-term 

negative impact on my coworkers and their families as well as the long-term negative impact on 

the quality and dependability of our transportation infrastructure and systems and oppose HB 

3402. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jared Longoria 

AFSCME 189 

 


